MARK BRNOVICH OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
ATTORNEY GENERAL STATE OF ARIZONA

September 30, 2022

The Honorable Scott Harris

Clerk of the Court

Supreme Court of the United States
One First Street NE

Washington D.C. 20543

Re:  United States v. Hansen, No. 22-179
Dear Mr. Harris,

I write to you concerning the Amicus Brief that the State of Arizona filed in United States
v. Hansen, No. 22-179, on September 28, 2022. The brief incorrectly lists Attorney General
William Tong on behalf of the State of Connecticut on the inside cover page and on page 20 of
the Amicus Brief. Instead, Connecticut’s Chief State’s Attorney, Patrick J. Griffin, should have
been identified as the counsel representing the State of Connecticut.

We apologize for the error and would appreciate if you would change the signature block
on the two pages referenced above to display the following for the State of Connecticut:

PATRICK J. GRIFFIN
Chief State Attorney of Connecticut

Respectfully,

Linley Wilson
Deputy Solicitor General

cc: Elizabeth B. Prelogar
SupremeCtBriefs@USDOJ.gov
Counsel for Petitioner

Carolyn Mary Wiggin
carolyn wiggin@fd.org
Counsel for Respondent



